
 I understand I can send you a statement with my thoughts on the H.57 Abortion Bill to be read 
by the committee at the hearing on Wednesday the 6th.  
  
I am opposed to the H.57 Abortion Bill. Every human deserves equal rights, even the tiniest of 
persons. The way these abortions are performed are absolutely horrific, the poor tiny soul will 
suffer inscrutable pain. There is never a good reason to inflict this kind of torture. There is never 
a reason why a baby in the 3rd trimester should be killed, delivered, yes. But not killed. If the life 
or health of the mother is at stake, then the baby should be delivered and cared for.  
 
I hope this note falls on listening ears. Thank you for your service.  

Serving my King for Life,  
Tessie Stuepfert  
 
02/02/19 


